
George W. Bush Presidential Library and Museum 

April 17, 2018 

Gabe Roth 
121 St. John's Pl. 
Brooklyn, NY 11217 

Dear Mr. Roth: 

2943 SMU Boulevard 
Dallas, Texas 75205 

This correspondence is in response to your email of April 6, 2018 requesting an estimated completion date for a 
FOIA request you have filed with the George W. Bush Library and Museum. That estimate is listed below. 
However, please be aware that because George W. Bush Presidential records have only recently become subject 
to FOIA and due to the large volume of requests, we do not have the most accurate information regarding 
completion dates at this time. Additionally, these estimates include time for NARA to complete the necessary 
notification to the representatives of the former and incumbent Presidents in order to afford them an opportunity 
to conduct a privilege review, as is required by the Presidential Records Act (PRA). 

As stated in our letter dated April 17, 2018, request 2017-0345-F is in the complex unclassified electronic queue 
and there are 110 requests ahead of yours in this queue. Per NARA procedures, this request will be segmented due 
to its volume. We will review 10,000 electronic files and then this request will go to the end of the queue. Our 
best estimate at this time is that the first segment of this request may be completed in approximately 20 years. 

If you have any questions regarding your FOIA request, please contact our staff at 214-346-1557 or 
gwbush.library@nara.gov. Your FOIA case log number is 2017-0345-F. Please have this number accessible for 
reference during any future contact concerning this case. 

Sincerely, 

~=:-qbfv'ltt 
Supervisory Archivist 
George W. Bush Library and Museum 

SJ: MAC 
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